February 8, 2023 at 9:45 p.m CDT

| am writing to ask you to vote YES on SCR 4014 which will support humane, scientifically
recommended methods of managing these wild horses on the public lands they call home. They
should NOT be removed! These horses have been on this land for hundreds of years, and there
IS no reason to take it away from them! We humans are becoming impossibly greedy in claiming
all land, resources, wildlife, as “ours” to be dealt with however we choose. Why not leave them
the hell alone!!!

It will help support ecotourism and business development in North Dakota by protecting the
horses and is consistent with the wishes of 80% of Americans who want wild horses protected. |
love wildlife, and have been asking my husband to find wild horses that we could observe in
their natural environment on our next vacation! | would dearly love to see wild horses on the
public lands they call home, and if these horses are removed or even reduced in number, I will
not spend any tourism dollars in North Dakota!

Sincerely,
Susan Bundrick

Iskb



